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THOUGHT FOR THE DAY;
Lord, when we are wrong, 
to live with.

make us willing to change. And when we are right, make us easy 

— Peter Marshall

ATTENTION:
All those interested in helping out with the MISSIONARY FOOD FAIR, please come to the 
meeting tonight in the SUB Chapel at 8:00. We really need your assistance.

COMMUNITY SERVICE MIG:
We leave from Perks Hall at 2:30 for Terrace View Convalescent Home and will back ab 
5:30. Remember, there is a need for Korean or Contonese speaking students m  this rest 
home. There are many who cannot speak English.
ATTENTION. ALL STUDENTS:
There will be a concert featuring the "Joyous Celebration" here on campus Friday, January 
16 in the Chapel at ?:30 p.m. They are a really great group and would really be worth 
hearing. There will be no admission charge, but we would ask that you please come expecting
to contribute to the offering.
PRAYER MEETING:
If you feel the need for revival and spiritual renewal on campus, here's your chance to 

■•unite with others in prayer. Let's all call on God's power. We are meeting m  the m a m  
Chapel Tuesdays and Thursdays during 5th period.
P.R. TEAM AUDITIONS:
The P.R. Team auditions will be held February 5. Now is a good time to begin preparing.
We are hoping to again have four teams traveling this summer for approximately ten weeks.
As in the past, there will be a partial tuition scholarship given as well as all expenses 
paid while on tour. If you need further information, contact Mr. Griffin or Dr. Swaffield.
THANK YOU! FROM IMMANUAL BIBLE INSTITUTE— PHILIPPINES:
"Your welcome letter of November 3 informing us of the decision to give $^00.00 toward our 
book need here is greatly appreciated. We are pleased that the students there share a 
concern for training ministerial leadership here. On behalf of myself, the administration, 
faculty and student body of Immanuel Bible Institute, we sincerely thank you. - wayne 
Turner. (They have already received the check from WOM for the books.)
KARATE CLASSES:
This quarter Tae Kwon Do Karate classes are again being taught for Northwest students. The 
lessons are twice a week at a cost of 315.00 per month. Anyone interested, please contact 
Mark Barclift or call 822-9528.
COMMUNICATIONS 121 CLASS— FALL QUARTER:
Students of last quarter, please pick up your textbooks on the shelf in front of Dr. Harris 
office.
ATTENTION DRIVERS:
The College Vehicle Code is intended for the convenience, security, and satety of all. It 
is being enforced now and applies to all students who own or operate a vehicle —  car, 
pick-up, truck, or motor bike. With over *f00 vehicles on campus, strict compliance is 
essential. Citations are issued when a violation occurs. The following conditions prevail
as to enforcement of the code: #
A. Citations may be challenged within 8̂ hours at the Dean of Students Office.
B. Fines will be paid in cash within seven (7) days. _
C. _ Fines not, paid in seven days will be added to the students account with a surcharge.
D. Three citations within one quarter will result in automatic disciplinary action.
E. Vehicles illegally parked may be towed away at the driver's expense. _
Please consult the code as received when you registered. If you have questions or special 
concerns, consult the Dean of Students Office *
NEEDED:
A ride is needed back to Renton Monday through Friday after 5th period. Also, need a ride 
to and from Renton for Tuesday night class. Will help pay for gas. Call Martha Spencer at 
271-1119-
ARE YOU INTERESTED?
A car pool from Tacoma has room for one or two more members* Contact through Box 122,%


